
From: Shoemaker, Mirabelle
To: john_schmuck@cameco.com
Subject: FW: Nebraska Game and Parks Commission review on Marsland Uranium Mining Expansion, Dawes County,

Nebraska
Date: Thursday, May 15, 2014 4:30:00 PM
Attachments: Crow Butte Marsland Uranium Site Expansion, NRC, Dawes & Sioux Co.pdf

Hello John,
 
I wanted to make you aware of the correspondence we’ve received from NE Game and Parks
following our letter to them, dated February 5, 2014. Please note the recommendations the State
articulates in this letter. We will capture these points in our environmental assessment. Please let
me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Mirabelle
301-415-6423
 

From: Koch, Michelle [mailto:michelle.koch@nebraska.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 2:00 PM
To: Shoemaker, Mirabelle
Cc: 'Eliza Hines' (eliza_hines@fws.gov); Cochnar, John
Subject: Nebraska Game and Parks Commission review on Marsland Uranium Mining Expansion, Dawes
County, Nebraska
 
Dear Ms. Shoemaker:
Attached is your electronic copy of the Nebraska Game and Parks Commission endangered and
threatened species review for the proposed Marsland Expansion Area for in-situ uranium recovery
in Dawes County, Nebraska.  The hard copy was placed in the mail today, and was addressed to Mr.
Kevin Hsueh.  He should receive it by the middle of next week.  I do not have Mr. Hsueh’s email
address, but please forward him this electronic copy if appropriate.
 
You’ll see in the letter I reference three different enclosures.  However, I scanned the letter and
three enclosures all into one document.  If you would prefer, I can send each enclosure and the
letter as separate documents, just let me know.
 
Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information.  We appreciate the
opportunity to comment.
Sincerely,
Michelle
 
Michelle R. Koch
Environmental Analyst Supervisor |  Planning & Programming Division
 

Nebraska Game and Parks Commission |  2200 N. 33rd St. |  Lincoln, NE 68503
Office:  (402) 471-5438 |  Fax:  (402) 471-4992 |  Email:  michelle.koch@nebraska.gov
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Office Hours:  M, W, Th  9:00 am – 5:30 pm
Telework:  Tu, F  8:30 am – 5:00 pm
 
 


